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The Jervis Bay Road and Princes Highway intersection upgrade 
project has been approved for construction. Early work is on 
track to start in late 2022.

This follows the completion of the environmental assessment 
and analysis of feedback on the Review of Environmental 
Factors report and concept design.

Find out more
The detailed design contract has been awarded 
to Arcadis Australia Pacific Pty Ltd and detailed 
design work has started. This will include 
finalising the design of the project before 
construction starts. 

Thank you for your feedback
Transport for NSW received 146 submissions on the concept 
design and environmental assessment in mid-2021. Feedback 
raised a number of considerations around traffic and 
safety impacts as well as other matters related to property, 
biodiversity and Aboriginal heritage.

103 comments were also received on a proposed multi-modal 
transport facility. Feedback included suggestions that would 
encourage transport customers to use the facility.

Visit nswroads.work/jervisbayroad to view the 
Submissions Report.
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Contact details 
For more information or to 
contact the project team:

	 1800 570 562

	� jervisbayroad@
transport.nsw.gov.au

	� nswroads.work/
jervisbayroad

	� PO Box 477, 
Wollongong NSW 2500
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Project development process
Key improvements
The concept design includes a grade separated 
interchange, or flyover, with roundabouts on either side on 
Jervis Bay Road. 

Following a review of feedback and more design work, 
important improvements have been made to the project. 
These include:

•	 Better connection with the planned Princes Highway 
further south, including a new local road to the south-east 
of the intersection. This would connect to the highway 
when the upgrade south of the intersection is complete.

•	 Details of the new multi-modal transport facility, 
including bus bays, a kiss and ride facility, car parking 
and shared path connections, bus shelters, bicycle racks 
and lighting. This would be subject to need and funding.  

•	 Safer access to local roads including Old Princes 
Highway and Willowgreen Road

•	 Improvements to improve wildlife connectivity and 
reduced visual impacts

•	 More information on how we’ll effectively manage 
traffic during construction. 

Visit nswroads.work/jervisbayroad to view the design, 
including these improvements. 
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